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Honorable Senator Carney and Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of 
the Judiciary, 
  I am Robin Smith from Hampden Me. I would like to support Reagan Paul's bill, 
LD# 887 which makes manufacturers responsible for proper disposal of abortion 
drugs. This is a reasonable measure.
  Also I would like to support it more the reason that many girls are delivering dead 
babies into toilets and they are all alone with no one to assist them in any way. I do 
believe Reagan's idea that a healthcare professional should be present during a 
chemically induced abortion as a very caring thing to do. 


